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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     Margaret Young

Comment:
Our online children's video store sells tapes by Rabbit Ears, a defunct production 
company. We get inquiries all the time from libraries and schools either looking for
the tapes or seeking permission to show the videos. No one is sure who holds the 
copyright to the series any more, and this deprives the public -- and these worthy 
non-profits -- of  the opportunity to show children these wonderful tapes.
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